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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Alcorn School District will accept proposals until 11:00AM CST on February 19th, 2020 for Caching Server and Managed Services Contract. RFP and any additional documents will be available at alcornschools.org. Contact Dylan Lambert, dlambert@alcornschools.org or 662.284.6733 for more information.
Sealed bids will be opened at 11:00 AM, CST February 19th, 2019 in the Board Room of the Alcorn School District Administrative Office. Bids must be in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows: “2020 E-Rate Bid #ASD2020-IC“
Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.
Bids may also be submitted electronically at alcornschoolsbids.com.
The Alcorn School District Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals and waive any informalities.
Alcorn School District
PO Box 1420
Corinth, MS 38835
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